
MC USA repeals ‘Membership Guidelines,’ passes LGBTQ-affirming resolution

by Paul Schrag in the June 29, 2022 issue

At a special assembly held May 27–30 in Kansas City, Missouri, delegates from the
nation’s largest Mennonite denomination shifted Mennonite Church USA’s stance
toward LGBTQ people in an affirming direction.

Decisions by the 506 delegates indicated that LGBTQ acceptance has grown during
MC USA’s 20-year history and that disagreement persists on sexual ethics and
church governance.

Read the original article from Anabaptist World here. 
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